
News from Stower Provost Primary School  April 2018 
 
The Spring Term at school flew by as usual, with every week seeming to have 

something special happening. 
 
Highlights of the term included, of course, not one but two lots of snow. While 

we had to close the school for part of the first bout, we were fully open for the 
second, with the children having great fun tracking rabbit, fox and pheasant prints 
in the snow, building impressive snowmen and improving their throwing skills. I can 
vouch for the accurate aim and significant strength of quite a number of the older 
children! 

 
The school paid tribute to the work of the Commonwealth by joining in with the 

Fly a Flag for the Commonwealth celebrations. We were pleased to welcome the 
Mayor of Gillingham to read out the Commonwealth Affirmation and then join in 
with organisations around the world in raising the flag on our Parish Council-
donated Flag Pole. A very special day, during which the children learnt a lot about 
the values shared by countries across the globe.  

 
Our Curriculum Showcase was very well-attended by parents and family 

friends, with the children demonstrating their learning from the term. Parents have 
also come into school to see the Class Assemblies 
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